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Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Mr. Steven A. Varga, Director
Division of Reactor Projects
Office of NRR
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attna Document Control Desk ,

Washington, DC 20555 l
-

'
Subject: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station

Generic Letter 83-28, Items 3.1.2 and 3.2.2

Reference: June 10, 1988 letter from J. W. Gallagher, PECo,
to S. A. Varga, NRC
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Dear Mr. Vargas

L

1 This letter provides the status of Philadelphia Electric
Company's activities related to Items 3.1.2 and 3.2.2 of Generic
Letter 83-28. The referenced letter stated that the one-time vendor
manual update program had been completed, and that by August 31, 1988
we would provide a schedule for incorporating the appropriate vendor i

guidance from the prog;am into the station procedures and Technical l
Specifications. This letter provides that schedule. We apologize f or
the delay of this submittal.

|

Currently, 46 procedures a.e baing considered for revision<

based on the completed review of vendor manual updates against plant
procedures. It is anticipated that the appropriate procedure I

revisions will be completed by November 30, 1988. |

The new Diesel Generators manual was issued in August 1988.
A preliminary review of a draft copy of the new manual against the |

Diesel Generator procedures was conducted and the procedures were
found to be adequate. A comprehensive review of the final issued ,

manual against the Diesel Generator procedures will be performed and !

it is anticipated that any required procedure revisions will be
completed by January 15, 1989.

Because all safety-related Technical Specification test and I
maintenance requirements are implemented by a procedure, the procedure
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review in progresa also constitutes the check of Technical
L

Specifications required by the Generic Letter. To date, no :
discrepancies between vendor manual updates and the Technical '

Specifications necessitating Technical Specification revisions have i

been identified.
,

4

In a related matter, we wish to advice you that the list of,

| vendor manuals transmitted with the referenced letter included three
'- General Electric manuals on page six that are not safety-related and,

thus, were not within the scope of the one-time vendor manual update,

program. The manual numbers are M-2-363-12, M-2-371-2 and M-2-372.
! We regret this error and any inconvenience it may have caused you.

f<

j If you have any questions or require additional information, i
'

please do not hesitate to contact us. ;
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very truly yours, (
J "
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Attachment
4

i cc Addressee
1 W. T. Russoll, Administratoi. legion I, USNRC
! T. P. Johnson, USNRC Senior n. ident Inspector

{ R. E. Martin, USNRC Peach Bot t ',m Project Manager ,

; T. E. Magette, State of Maryland
,

1 J. Urban. Delmarva Power
J. T. Bcettger, Public Service Electric & Gas

-
H. C. Schwemm Atlantic Electric,
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